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Thank you Mr. President,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of the Republic of Armenia for the presentation of their national report and their participation in the UPR process. 

Poland attaches the utmost importance to the right to freedom of opinion and expression, the right to peaceful assembly and to the freedom of association. We are convinced that these rights are crucial for development of vibrant and independent civil society. 
In this regard, we recommend Armenia to conduct thorough and effective investigations on attacks on journalists and human rights defenders, in order to enable full enjoyment of the rights, as provided for under the ICCPR and under the Constitution;

We acknowledge the efforts of Armenia in the field of legislative framework on the rights of the child. However, we believe that a stronger focus should be made on the issue of corporal punishment of children.
Therefore, we would like to recommend Armenia to reform their national law in order to prohibit corporal punishment in all settings and to develop an enforcement mechanism and sanctions against corporal punishment of children.

Additionally we recommend that Armenia:
· introduce a comprehensive legislation on discrimination and equality of men and women;
· ratify the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court.
Thank you for your attention.
